
Pupil Premium 2018-19 

As of September 2012 the government requires all schools to publicize how 
they spend their pupil premium.  

Jarrow Cross receives a Pupil Premium Grant for each child who is currently 
entitled to receive Free School Meals or who has been entitled over the last 
five years, and also for any Looked After Children. 

Funding has allowed us to provide additional support for children in school 
through the employment of additional support staff and teachers. This allows us 
to provide targeted intervention for all children who are not making the 
expected progress by reducing class and groups sizes and running specific 
intervention. 

Jarrow Cross’ Pupil Premium Grant for 2018-2019 is £151,800 At Jarrow Cross 
we will use this money to support the teaching and learning of our children and 
also to ensure that the social and emotional needs of our children are met. 

At Jarrow Cross we will use the money as follows: 

• Create smaller teaching groups across the school 
• Employ an Attendance and Safeguarding  Lead 
• 1:1  support 
• Intervention Programmes 
• CPD 
• Music Tuition 
• Fruit for Year 3 
• Maths and Literacy resources 
• Enrichment Activities 
• Online subscriptions eg Times Table Rock Stars, SPAG.com 
• Educational Visits 
• Transport 
• Friday Activities resources 
• Attendance and STAR reader Prizes 
• SEN Resources 

 


